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 Riverview School District has an immediate need for a certified elementary 

teacher to provide homebound instruction for a first grade student beginning on or 

about January 27, 2020. 

 

 Additional information can be obtained by contacting Dr. Christina Monroe, 

Principal, Verner Elementary. 

 

 


